
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED EXTRAORDINARY 
GENERAL MEETING

We refer to the Notice of rescheduled Extraordinary General Meeting (EOGM) of ICI Pakistan 
Limited (the “Company”) dated April 20, 2020 announcing that the rescheduled EOGM of the 
Company will be held virtually via video-link on Monday, May 11, 2020 at 12on( r)1.9 .M. Tthe 






